
AS Legislative Action Fund Funding Request

Presenting organization: Student Labor Action Project of WWU 

Student Name: Patrick Stickney 

Phone Number: 425.681.8137

WWU Email: sticknp@students.wwu.edu

Name of the Event/Proiect/Conference: United States Student Association Legislative 
Conference 2014

Event Patels): March 14-17th

Location: Washington, D.C.

Estimated Number of Attendees: 1 

Reason for Funding:

While the committee is no doubt familiar with the Legislative Conference because of their 
previous meetings, the reason that SLAP wishes to send a member to the conference is because 
of the specific SLAP track which is being put on during the conference. The Student Labor 
Action Project is a partnership between the United States Student Association and Jobs With 
Justice, and is very much integrated into the student movement and furthering student issues. The 
member we wish to send, Jazzy Smith, has a few years left at Western, and the experiences and 
skills she brings back to campus from attending these workshops will allow SLAP to more 
effectively work on SLAP’s national campaigns on achieving a Debt-Free Future and increasing 
support to workers on campus, whether they be faculty, staff, or food service employees.

By going to LegCon, Jazzy will be able to connect with SLAP and USSA members nationwide 
to help build the student movement from a perspective outside that of student government, so 
that we are able to engage in a diversity of tactics to achieve the goal of making higher education 
a right for all. This will help SLAP train student organizers on a variety of focuses, whether it be 
campus or in the broader Bellingham community.

Cost included is for registration and for travel. Jazzy will be sharing a room which was already 
purchased for the duration of the conference.

Total Anticipated Expenses: $725.00

Conference Registration Fee: $275 
Transportation: $450

Amount Requested from the Legislative Action Fund: $725.00
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